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Date: October 26, 2023 
 
Mayor Sandy Shantz and Members of Woolwich Township Council 
The Corporation of the Township of Woolwich 
24 Church Street West, Elmira ON 
 
 
Re:  Resolution: Tree By-law Request 
 
Dear Mayor Shantz and Members of Council, 
 

This letter is to inform you that the Woolwich Environmental Advisory Committee 
(WEAC) passed the following resolution at their meeting on September 26, 2023, 
requesting direction from Council: 

That WEAC, at its meeting of September 26, 2023 recommends that Council direct 
Township staff to explore the development of a tree by-law to protect the 
Township’s tree canopy, and that the item be added to the 2024 Workplan for staff 
to report back on with a recommendation to Council on implementation. 

Should you require any further clarification, please contact me by email 
jsmith@woolwich.ca or by phone at 519-669-6010. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Jeff Smith, B.A, M.A 
Director of Corporate Services / Clerk 
Township of Woolwich 


